
What’s happening next week? – week 2
Mon 23rd June – Fri 4th July Year 12 internal examination window (normal timetable suspended)

Note from the Director of Sixth Form 
In Sixth Form this week, the focus has been very much on exams; the remaining A Level exams have taken place with the very 
last ones on Friday. We would like to wish all our Year 13 students the very best for the next stage in their lives and hope they 
have a relaxing and enjoyable summer. We look forward to seeing Year 13 again on A Level results day, Thursday 14th August; 
further details regarding the arrangements will be sent out in a separate communication. Thank you to all our students and their
parents/carers for their ongoing support during the exam season. Year 12 exams and study leave will start on Monday and will 
continue into the following week. Year 12 students are welcome to make use of the study facilities in Sixth Form and the Study 
Centre will remain open until 6.00pm each evening. Professional dress, including a lanyard, should be worn when students come
into school for exams or to study and students should remember to sign in and out when entering and leaving the site.

Although the focus this week has been on exams, in this week’s assembly, delivered by Miss Rainford, we did look ahead to the
next stage in the Life after Laurus programme. Students have been attending group meetings with their reference writer to discuss 
super-curricular activities and reading which will enhance their UCAS application and which is vital for question 2 of the personal 
statement. Students have continued to work on their personal statements using the OSCAR platform for support and will attend a 
1-1 meeting with their reference writer early in the autumn term (for competitive entry applicants this will take place before the 
summer break). During the assembly, Miss Rainford also spoke about UCAS predicted grades and how these are decided.

Following the EPQ presentations last week, Thursday was project final submission day. Well done to students for their hard work 
throughout the year and for getting them in on time!

This is just a reminder that Friday 20th June is INSET day; school and Sixth Form are closed for all students except those sitting a 
public examination.

There will be no newsletters whilst students are on study leave and the normal timetable will resume on Monday 7th July.

If you would like any further information regarding any aspect of the Sixth Form, please do not hesitate to contact the Sixth Form 
team at sixthform@chhs.org.uk . Check out our Social Media updates by visiting 

cheadlehulmesixthform @CHHSsixthform               @chhssixthform
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Dates for your diary
Monday 7th July Year 12 students return to Sixth Form following study leave

Thursday 10th July Last day of lessons for Year 12 students

Friday 11th July School closes for summer holiday 
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